
From the Desk of  
Miss McElfresh 

Thursday, October 15, 2015 

   
      It was very short week in second grade, but we 
managed to get a lot done.  We began our study of 
the life cycle of the butterfly and continued 
practicing for our class Mass which is next 
Wednesday, October 21.  You are all welcome to join 
us as we celebrate our Friendship Mass next week.   
 
       Please make sure that at least one parent from 
each family is planning to attend our First 
Reconciliation Parent Meeting at the end of the 
month.  I also encourage our non-Catholic parents 
to attend, as every child in the 2nd grade will have 
a part in First Reconciliation.  If you have any 
questions, please contact me.   
 

  I look forward to seeing everyone at  
  parent/teacher conferences tomorrow! 
        I hope that everyone has a wonderful  
        weekend!  J 

 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 

*No School-
Conferences 
October 16 

 
*Picture Re-

Takes 
October 29 

 
 

*First 
Reconciliation 

Parent Meeting 
October 27 at 

7:00 p.m. 
  
 

What are we learning next week? 
 

Language Arts:  What are fables?  What are suffixes? 

Math:  Place Value:  How do you make models for tens and ones? 

Writing:  What is the difference between singular and plural nouns? 

Science: What is the life cycle of the butterfly? 

Religion:  Class Mass Practice for October 21.  What is Reconciliation? 

 


